
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

March 2, 2015 

 

 

The March 2, 2015 Planning Commission meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. in Council 

Chambers by Scott Washburn, Chairman.  Planning Commission members present were Scott 

Washburn, Bob Blocksom, Sara Lou Binau, and Nancy Johnson.  Jordan Treadway was absent. 

 

Others present included:  Dave Westbrook, Zoning Inspector; and Sarah Bennett, Clerk. 

 

The minutes of the February 2, 2015 Planning Commission meeting, having been mailed to each 

Planning Commission member, were approved as received. 

 

There being no further business, the Chairman declared the meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

              

 

Sarah J. Bennett, Clerk    Scott Washburn, Chairman 


